
 

Canadian Door Ins,tute – COVID 19 Pandemic 

In these unprecedented times, our Essential Services must be maintained. Hospitals and Care 
facilities, Police, Fire, and Ambulance services, Manufacturing and Research facilities, and the 
Transportation infrastructure that link them all must function. People also need to be able to go 
to grocery stores and, if required, to seek health care. Critical to that are the products and 
services provided by the Door and Gate industry. Our Industry supplies, installs, and services 
doors and gates, including garage doors, rolling doors, fire doors, high-performance doors, and 
security gates, and their motor automation and control systems, all of which provide crucial 
access and egress to our country’s essential buildings and facilities, as well as to people’s 
residences.

The Canadian Door Institute and its members support the steps taken by public health officials 
to combat COVID-19 and to reduce its spread. Responsible member companies have 
embraced the recommendations so that they are ready take care of essential service facilities 
when called upon. Our industry consists of well-trained and highly skilled men and women who 
have the specialized skill set required to keep our nation’s doors and gates operational. Our 
services are critical to the continued operation of essential services and we call upon public 
officials to recognize our industry as essential.

Michael Plecash 
President
Canadian Door Institute 


